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Andrew Beattie

From: Tracy Noble <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 5:16 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because the company should have known about these

requirements and submitted the infomation along with the original plans. This addituonal work is even worse that

the original poposal. No one is considering the health and safety of those who have lived in the area for many years.

The traffic congestion and noise.

Living 1km from this site I am now very concerned about the additional works. Appart from the noise and eye sore

of containers beibg stored 6 high they are now asking for the site to be built up with tonne of material coming from
who knows where. Does this mean the site will then sit higher than the surounding area which will contribute to

more noise, 24 hr lighting and the site being in total view. This has to be stopped and moved to a more suitable area

like Baggerys creek which was not approved when the inital submissions were made. Why built up a community just
to pull it down and destroy it with a massive industrial area right in the middle of people's homes. The roads and
bridges cant handle to extra loads. Whos paying? Traffic is already at capacity. Can the current storm water systems

accomadate the additional run of this built up area will cause. What affect does it cause the surronding housing.

Seriously this needs to be stopped and oved to a suitable industrial area that is not already homes to thousands of
families and kids.

Yours sincerely,

Tracy Noble
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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